
 
 

 

 

 

Board of Education Report 

To:   Dr. Kent Mutchler, Superintendent  

   Board of Education – Finance Committee 

From:   Dean Romano, Assistant Superintendent – Business Services 

Date:    Tuesday, September 9, 2020 

Meeting:  Monday, September 14, 2020 

 

Agenda Item: 

Summer Food Service Program Update 

Item Type:    Consent      Action Information   Discussion     

Recommended Motion:    N/A 

Vision Connection:    Effective Communicators 

Policy Reference (if applicable):   4:120 – Food Services 

      4:130 – Free and Reduced Food Services 

  

Background Information:   

ISBE recently notified districts across the State that the Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) which the 

District participated in during the spring has been extended and would be available until December 2020.  

Dr. Romano will provide a brief update on the benefits and challenges related to participation in the program for 

the first part of the 2020-2021 school year.  

 ATTACHMENT(S): N/A 
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